
KENOSHA SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT
1000 – 55TH STREET

KENOSHA, WISCONSIN 53143
MAIN OFFICE TELEPHONE NUMBER: (262) 605-5100

COMMUNITY RELATIONS TELEPHONE NUMBER: (262) 605-5133
ADMINISTRATIVE FAX NUMBER: (262) 605-5130

SHERIFF DAVID BETH

MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: 03-30-15
EVENT: Shooting Incident
LOCATION: 22000 block of 121st Street, Town of Salem
                               County of Kenosha
RELEASED BY: Sgt. Dan Ruth (Public Information Officer)

UPDATED RELEASE:

Released 03-31-15 @ 1130 hrs:

The shooting incident which occurred last night in the Lake  Shangri - la  subdivision , in the 
Town of Salem,  continues to be thoroughly investigated by Kenosha County Sheriff’s 
Department Detectives at this time. 

At this time, this case appears to be an isolated incident.  After several hours of 
searching the area and continuing efforts to inform area residents of the situation, it is 
believed that the  assailants are no longer in the  area.   There does not appear to be any 
immediate threat to the community at this time.

As with any serious incident such as this, Sheriff David Beth encourages citizens to 
diligently report any suspicious activity or information which could assist the Kenosha 
County Sheriff’s Detectives in this investigation.

NEWS RELEASE:

Released 03-31-15 @ 0200 hrs:

On  03- 30 -15 ,  at  approximately  2131  hours ,  Kenosha County Sheriff’s Deputies               
responded to  a  report of a shooting incident in the 22000 block of 12 1 st Street in the 
town of Salem, Kenosha County .    Fire and Rescue units from the Salem Fire 
Department responded as well.   The incident  involv ed  a  male victim who reported he 
had been shot by one of two assailants.   The victim received a non-life threatening 
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gunshot wound and was transported by ambulance to at St. Catherine’s Hospital to be   
treated.

The male victim reported he had retrieved a gun from his residence  after being shot  and 
    it  is  possible that one of the assailants was also  shot.   The two offenders  fled the 
scene in an unknown direction.    Detectives from the Kenosha County Sheriff’s 
Department are currently processing the scene and conducting an investigation into this 
incident.  The name of the victim is not being released at this time.  

The Kenosha County Reverse 911 System was utilized in the area of this event to warn 
area residents of the incident and to report anything suspicious.
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